

24 October 2018

Z-T OCLOBET ZOI

Olly

By email: fyi-request-8836-d7f192cf@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Olly

## 9 October 2018: OFFICIAL INFORMATION ACT REQUEST

In your email dated 9 October 2018 you requested from the New Zealand Film Commission (NZFC):

"Please supply me with the total cost of the Film Commissions spending on website design and development over the last 12 months."

The total cost of the New Zealand Film Commission's spending on website design and development over the last 12 months (from 9/10/2017 to 9/10/2018) was \$158,050. Of this amount, \$146,550 was spent on building a new website in late 2017. Prior to this, the NZFC was maintaining two websites (nzfilm.co.nz which was 5 years old and filmnz.com which was 3 years old), and the new site merged the two.

The build was undertaken after a rigorous RFP process to select the company best suited to achieving the site envisioned by the NZFC staff and Board.

Please be aware that you have the right, by way of complaint to an Ombudsman under section 28(3) of the Official Information Act, to seek an investigation and review of our response.

Yours sincerely

Katie Baker

Acting Head of Business Affairs New Zealand Film Commission